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The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families 
and community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each 
student to achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded 
individual who is an involved, responsible citizen. 
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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the Three Village Central School District.  If you are preparing to register your child to 
attend Kindergarten, you are embarking on an important milestone in the life of your son/daughter.  As 
you will soon learn, the Three Village School District is an outstanding educational institution.   
 
Your child’s home school will be in contact with you to schedule your child’s kindergarten screening 
appointment after registration is complete.  Kindergarten screening takes place at each elementary 
school according to the schedule below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The screening process is designed to be a welcoming and friendly first experience for your child.  The 
forms necessary for online registration will be located in the Parent Portal.  Directions will be sent to 
you in an email.  The results of the screening will also be posted on the Parent Portal a few weeks after 
the screening has taken place.  The screening helps balance class sections to prepare effectively for 
your child.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school principal.  We look forward to working 
with you for years to come! 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 

Kevin Scanlon 
Assistant Superintendent for Educational Services 
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Arrowhead – Kindergarten Screening  May 12th & May 13th  
Setauket – Kindergarten Screening  May 16th & May 17th  
Minnesauke – Kindergarten Screening May 17th & May 18th  
Nassakeag – Kindergarten Screening May 18th & May 19th  
Setauket – Kindergarten Screening  May 23rd & May 24th  


